
PATRICK W. QUINN INTERGOVERNMENTAL SCHOLARSHIP

ERICSA has created a scholarship in the name of Patrick W. Quinn who died in March, 2021. Patrick was a Past President of ERICSA and a well-known figure in ERICSA and in the national theater of child support. In particular, he was passionate about assisting child support workers with their intergovernmental issues to establish and enforce child support orders.

To qualify to receive this scholarship, the candidate must be nominated by another person who can relate to ERICSA the reasons for the candidate’s nomination. ERICSA will be looking for candidates who demonstrated a history of assisting child support workers by having disseminated information of intergovernmental issues, teaching seminars, coordinating conferences, planning sessions, working on intergovernmental committees, and any other activity that could demonstrate the candidate’s commitment to resolving intergovernmental child support issues.

If selected, the successful candidate will be asked to attend the annual ERICSA conference to receive recognition of the Award before the entire membership. ERICSA will pay $500 toward travel expenses, provide a room at the hotel and a daily stipend for expenses. 

This year, nominations can be emailed to the Patrick W. Quinn Scholarship Committee, in care of terryo’halloran@pacses.com and must be received by April 1, 2022.
